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Worship Assignments  

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

 

Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

  

               Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

               Mark Brown                John Dacca     Hugh Kile 

 Jean Charpentier      James Heath        Javy Santiesteban 

            Denny Collins        Jonathan Holland Jimmy Zakem  

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 820-9150 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

 
Jan.   21 AM Sermon: Mark Jamieson - “Impacting the 

World” Romans 15:4-6 

  PM Sermon: Mark Jamieson - “I Corinthians”  

Class Topics 

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 
Acts”    

Young Adults: Downstairs SIBI Rm. - “Introductory 

Christian Evidences” 

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium - “A New Relationship 
in  Christ”  

ATTENDANCE 01/14: Bible Classes: 152     Worship: 201   

CONTRIBUTION 01/14: $4,211.00 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Dec.:  $4,936.80                                                                 

BUILDING FUND Dec.: $12,715.50 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS: $1,800.00 appx.  

Speakers and Sermons 

       To Request Recordings: mark.brown77@me.com 

  

Did You Remember To Light Your Candle? 
 

A circus owner walked into a 

restaurant to see everyone 

crowded around a table 

watching a little show. On the 

table was an upside down pot 

and a duck tap dancing on it. 

The circus owner was so 

impressed that he offered to buy the duck from its 

owner. After some wheeling and dealing, they settled 

on $10,000 for the duck and the pot. 

Three days later the circus owner runs back to the 

restaurant in anger, “Your duck is a rip-off! I put him 

on the pot before a whole audience and he didn’t 

dance a single step!” “So?” asked the duck’s former 

owner, “did you remember to light the candle under 

Elder for Jan.: B. Sallee 

Deacon for Jan.: M. Brown 

Ladies’ Committee for Jan.: E. Charpentier & L. Collins 

WELCOME VISITORS! 

January 21, 2018 

Puyallup Youth Group 

All Events listed are for teens/preteens, and their 

families.   Friday Night Alive every 2nd and 4th 

Friday night of the month from 6:00 - 10:00 pm at the 

Charpentier’s house. This is an awesome event for 

youth and families to enjoy fellowship, games and  a 

meal!  

Bible Bowl 2018: The next Bible Bowl practice will 

be Friday, January 26th, 6:00 pm at the church 

building.  The Bible Bowl is open to any child  in 3rd 

grade through high school and will be covering I and 

II Corinthians. Please see Mark or Jennie Brown if you 

have any questions.    

Please contact Jon Holland at 209-233-1319 if you are unable to 

fulfill your assigned position. 

mailto:elders@puyallupcoc.org


Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

the pot?” 

Well, that might be one reason that someone would put 

a lighted candle under a pot, but that’s not what candles are 

for! As Jesus said in the Sermon on the Mount, candles are 

meant to “give light to all who are in the house. ” In like 

manner, our Christian lives are to “shine before 

men.” (Matthew 5:16-17). The reason is that we are to be a 

positive influence on others around us. 

We sometimes speak of a “secret Christian” as if that’s a 

possibility. The truth is, unless our lives are reflecting the 

light of Jesus Christ, we’re not living Christian lives at all. If 

we don’t influence the world around us for Christ, the world 

will influence us. 

“For you were once darkness, but now you are light in 

the Lord. Walk as children of light, for the fruit of the Spirit is 

in all goodness, righteous and truth” (Ephesians 5:8-9). 

Did you remember to light your candle? 

Alan Smith 

via Jackson Park church of Christ 

Nashville, TN 

Bulletin Digest (April 2006) 

 Please pray for our nation to return to honoring and serving 

God. Pray for the government leaders to lead with Godly 

wisdom. 

 Please continue to pray for the Be the Tree campaign. Pray 

we  will lift others up to see Jesus.  

 Heidi Petak’s  cancer has returned and she is starting 

chemo once again.  Please pray for healing for Heidi and 

peace for her and her family. 

 Scott, Sandy Wilson’s nephew, is recovering from Guillain-Barre 

syndrome. He is having low blood pressure and  is unable to use 

his legs at this time.  Please pray for improvements to his 

recovery.  

 Steven, Elaine Dahl’s friend and co-worker, has stage 4 colon 

cancer. Please pray for  healing and peace for Steven at this time.  

 Parker, Angie Sundie’s grandson, is recovering from surgery. 

Please pray for his recovery to go well. 

 Linda Collins is recovering from surgery. Please pray for her 

recovery to go well.  

 Alan Whitaker is having a cardiac  stent  procedure on 

Wednesday, Jan 24th. Please pray for all to go well.  

 Mitch Brummett was injured at work by a forklift. Please pray 

for quick healing.  

 Robyn Zakem will be having surgery Monday, Jan. 22nd. Please 

pray for her surgery and recovery to go well.  

 Dan Eckert is now home and doing better. Please pray for his 

continued recovery. 

 Norm Brinkley, a previous caretaker of Delano Bay Christian 

Camp, has pancreatic cancer. Please pray for treatments to be 

effective in destroying the cancer.  

 Lisa, Robyn Zakem’s friend, has lymphoma. Please pray for 

treatments to be effective in destroying the cancer.   

 Please pray for a safe, successful  mission trip to Guyana.  

 Please pray for our many visitors to have open, seeking hearts. 

 Our Bible Studies: Private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia), 

Clio Eldred (prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home 

(Longmont, CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Bobby Lumpkin. 

 Healthy Babies & Mothers: Courtney Clark, Ashley Sue 

Vizguerra  

 Traveling:  P. Rogers. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  TJ Bostic,  Curtis Ringus, 

Tim Chafins, Kimberly McGuire,  Sergio Vizguerra.  

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio & 

Marjorie Eldred, Norm & Helen Mellick, Carter & Pat Conrad, Darryl 

& Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi Whitaker, Don Jackson, Brian 

& Robbie Hevly, Jeanette Thomason, Wendy (Elaine’s co-worker), 

Connie Sergent, Jody (Connie’s sister), Margo (Connie’s sister), Sheila 

(Glenda’s niece), Clyde Lanford, Jim & Heidi Petak, Shawna Jank, 

Arlene Luton,  Shirley (Glenda’s sister), Audrey (Glenda’s sister), Chris 

Nuggent, Jan Sears, Dave Williamson, Ken Wilson, Laura Petraski, 

Susan Campbell, Scott Webster. 

Parents’ Night Out: Back by popular demand 

is Parents’ Night Out Saturday, February 10th, 

3:00-8:00 pm at the church building. Your 

children will enjoy dinner, crafts, games, singing and more 

while you and your spouse enjoy an evening out without the 

children.  You will need to pre-register for this event. You will 

find the sign up sheet on the foyer bulletin board.  Please note:  

This event is only for the members here at Puyallup.   

Teacher’s Meeting:  There will be a teacher’s 

meeting, for all teachers teaching cradle roll 

through high school, Sunday, February 18th, 4:00 pm at the 

building.   

Directory Update: It’s time to update the church 

directory once again.  We have many new families 

and a few returning families.  Please see Carolyn 

McCaul to have your picture taken and fill out a form 

for the directory.  Also, please check your current 

directory information and picture.  If corrections are needed, 

please email Carolyn with any changes.  Please see Carolyn if 

you need an updated picture taken. The plan is to have the 

new directory ready by the end of January, 2018. 

Slovakia Mission Presentation 

Wednesday: Roman  Halamicek will be 

here with his wife, Johanna Wednesday, 

January 24th to give his mission report 

and slide presentation during our regular Wednesday 

evening Bible class, starting at 6:30 pm.  

Monthly Fellowship Meal: The monthly 

fellowship meal will be Sunday, February 4th, 

after morning worship.  Everyone is invited to stay 

and join us for some good and Christian 

fellowship.  

Pacific Northwest Evangelism Workshop: The 

Kirkland church of Christ will be hosting the 

Pacific Northwest Evangelism Workshop Friday-

Sunday, January 26th-28th.  More information can 

be found on the flyer on the bulletin board. 

 


